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23rd March 2020 

The Ridge Employability College  
12 Ebor Court  
Doncaster  
DN6 7FE 

Dear Ridge Students, 

Thank you so much for the Easter eggs that you sent to    
Finningley Church for our Easter chocolate raffle, they look  
amazing and will help us to raise money. 

Philip brought them on your behalf today, and we’ve taken a 
picture, which I’ve sent with this letter, so you can see where 
they are. It will also go in our weekly magazine to show      
everyone how kind and thoughtful you have been in choosing 
to support us. I’ve also had to promise that I won’t sneak over 
and eat any!! 

I’m sorry that you couldn’t all come down and see us, I was     
really looking forward to meeting you and saying thank you in 
person, but once everything settles down we would love if you 
could come over for a visit. 

Until then, I wish you all a brilliant Easter, and don’t eat all that 
chocolate all at once… and I’m talking to the staff there! 

Best wishes, 

Reverend Neil Redeyoff 
Rector 
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